Ryan Unsworth

From: Mark Marshall

Sent: 11 November 2015 15:55

To: 'lord roche'

Cc: Licensing la2003; emma.pritchard@lancashire.pnn.police.uk

Subject: RE: FW: test call

Dear Ian

Further to your request for me to give an overview of my previous dealings with you I can confirm that we have had a professional relationship for approximately 10 years.

In recent years I have found you to be responsive and cooperative and always keen to address complaints or concerns, as with all operators there have been matters that have required your attention but you are always responsive to address issues that have been identified by me on behalf of the Licensing Authority,

My current knowledge of your premises are that they are mainly located and the edges of the town centre area but present little or no concerns .

If I can be of further assistance do not hesitate to contact me.

Mark Marshall Licensing and Health & Safety Manager Blackpool Council 01253478493

From: lord roche

Sent: 06 November 2015 14:17

To: Mark Marshall

Subject: Re: FW: test call

i mr marshal id like aref of you ref me ian roche being a licence e in blackpool town center and if you in your department have hade any probs with any ov my bars thanks awaiting your reply thanks ian roche

On Fri, Nov 6, 2015 at 12:33 PM, Mark Marshall <mark.marshall@blackpool.gov.uk> wrote:

Keith.marsden@blackpool.gov.uk

From: Mark Marshall

Sent: 06 November 2015 12:20

To: lord roche
Subject: test call

Would you like to be kept up to date with Blackpool Council news? Sign up here - www.blackpool.gov.uk/YourBlackpool http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/YourBlackpool http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer/ This message has been scanned for inappropriate or malicious content as part of the Council's e-mail and Internet policies

<u>http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer/</u> This message has been scanned for inappropriate or malicious content as part of the Council's e-mail and Internet policies.